
 

The Evergreen State College | 2700 Evergreen Parkway NW | Olympia, Washington 98505 | evergreen.edu 

October 15th, 2024 
 
RE: Application to Master in Teaching Program, The Evergreen State College  
 
Dear Graduate Admissions Committee:   
 
I am writing this letter in recommendation of Aniya Cook for admission to the Master of 

Teaching program at The Evergreen State College. I had the pleasure of working with Aniya 

in A Place in the Past: Reading and Writing Historical Fiction program during the fall 

quarter of 2023 where she earned full credit. Aniya is also a current student in Forward, 

Freedom, Formation: The U.S. Civil War in American Memory, a literature and history 

sixteen-credit program.  

 
Success, in my programs, necessitates students being self-motivated, organized, and open to 

discovery. I have witnessed Aniya demonstrate these skills while progressively strengthening 

her student performance and academic work. She shows good engagement, works well with 

peers, and submits assignments on time.  

 

I believe Aniya has the potential to be a successful graduate student in your program.  

 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Kris Coffey, Ph.D.  
Member of the Faculty in Writing & Literature  
 


